
 

 
21 February 2025 
 
 

 FY25 Half Year Results Webinar 
 
 
Ambertech Limited (ASX: AMO) (Ambertech or the “Company”) is pleased to advise its full year 
results for the period ending 31 December June 2024 (1HFY25), will be released to the ASX on 
Tuesday, 25 February 2025. 
 
Results webinar 
 
Ambertech’s Managing Director Peter Amos and COO, Robert Glasson will host a webinar to 
discuss the results on Tuesday, 25 February at 10:30am (AEDT).  
 
Please note, the webinar will be recorded, and a copy will be made available on Ambertech’s 
website shortly after it is completed. 
 
Webinar link:  
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_R_k6_0TNRuudtLDXBlYr0A  
 
Investors can submit questions submitted on the day or sent in advance to 
melanie@nwrcommunications.com .  
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by Ambertech’s Company Secretary. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Company Secretary and COO  Investor Relations 
Robert Glasson  Melanie Singh 
rglasson@ambertech.com.au  melanie@nwrcommunications.com.au 
+61 2 9998 7600  +61 4 39 748 819 
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